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Dear Dr. Sumaili, 

It is my distinct pleasure to congratulate you on being awarded the Fellow 

of the International Society (FISN) designation. 

You are part of the inaugural group of ISN members to receive this 

recognition, and we hope it will help to highlight your distinguished 

professional career. 

The official announcement will be made during the Presidential Address at 

the World Congress of Nephrology (WCN23) 30th March-2nd April 2023 in 

Bangkok, Thailand. 

I hope you are registered for WCN23. Awardees of the FISN will be able to 

receive a hard copy of their certificate at the ISN booth. 

After WCN23, we will send a digital version of the certificate by email. 

Names of awardees will also be published on the dedicated FISN webpage. 

If you do not wish to have your name displayed, please contact us at 

info@theisn.org 

We invite certified FISN to include this recognition in their professional 

signatures, after the official announcement. 

Congratulations and welcome to the esteemed network of ISN Fellows! 

Hope to see you in Bangkok for WCN23.  

With best regards, 

 
Agnes B. Fogo 
President, ISN 
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